From: REDACTED

Sent: Sunday, July 16, 2023 5:16 PM
To: REDACTED

Subject: K.G.B.C. Notice Board

Good Morning,

Kensington Garden Bowls Club ("the Club") would like to renew our application to site a
notice board (Nb) on the Bowls Pavilion in Kensington Gardens. "The club" has agreed with
Lowestoft Town Council to site the Nb to the left of the door (as you face it, & no higher
than 2 metres) to the Bowls Pavilion, to cover damage to the brick work.

The Nb is exactly the same as previously applied for, being manufactured by Wonderwall.
The wall mounted Nb has an aluminium frame, 750mm high by 537mm wide. The Nb is
lockable & the back panel is grass green. My attempts to attach a photo have sadly failed,
but perhaps a more tech savvy person can attach one.

The Nb will be used by "the club" to promote the game of lawn bowls & not used for any
commercial purpose. It will not be illuminated.

"The club" has greatly missed the use of a Nb this season, with the Community Board at the
entrance to Kensington Gardens being taken up with Lowestoft Town Council information.
"The club" would like to have a Nb up & running for next year’s outdoor season.

"The club" would be very grateful if you would forward this application to the appropriate
committee.

Many thanks.
REDACTED



